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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

January 3, 1975 

Dear Carolyn, 

The President has seen this letter from 
Mount Vernon College and he asked that I 
send a copy of the letter to Mrs. Ford! 

Also you will find enclosed the November 
"First Family Food" report ·and the 
November "White House Entertainment" 
report. 

If you have any questions, please call! 

Dorothy D. 



MOUNT VERNON COLLEGE 
2100 FOX1lALL ROAD, WASHINGTOH, D.C. 20007 

Decemner 17, 1974 

The President and Mrs. Gerald R. Ford 
1600 Pennsylvania Avenue 
Washington, D.C. 20500 

Dear President and Mrs. Ford: 

Thank you very much for the contract and deposit for Susan. 
This assures her a place in our freshman class entering in Septem­
ber, 1975. 

I am delighted that Susan has chosen Mount Vernon as the 
college in which to continue her formal education, and I feel 
confident that she will be an asset to our college community. 

Susan will be hearing from the College in the near future 
with information concerning academic and social life at Mount 
Vernon. 

If I can be of any assistance, please do not hesitate to 
call on me. 

WTM:kah 

Sincerely, 
... 1' 

/,hv......-, 
W. Thomas McMahon 
Director of Admissions 
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